
13. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

13.1 The Association of Blind Citizens Inc: Buckleys Road Crossing Extension

Gloria Weeks and Kevin Murray from the Association of Blind Citizens of New Zealand
Incorporated addressed the Board regarding extending the Buckleys Road pedestrian crossing
at the intersection with Kerrs Road. Ms Weeks outlined the history of this issue and presented
letters of support from Bromley Community Residents Incorporated, Christchurch Returned
Services Association Incorporated, St Chad’s Anglican Church, Linwood North School, Tim
Barnett MP and the Hon Lianne Dalziel MP.

The Board decided to request that the Council investigate with urgency the establishment of
pedestrian facilities at the intersection of Kerrs Road and Buckleys Road.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


